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Donna Conkling

From: Joan <joanarothman@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 1:00 PM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Library

I am writing to let you know that my husband and I are very much in favor of the Scarsdale library renovation and will do 

everything we can to support this effort. We are hoping that Scarsdale Village will also provide financial and 

administrative support. 

 

Joan and Howard Rothman 

11 Mamaroneck Road 

Scarsdale, NY 10583 

 

 

 

Sent from my Mini iPad 


